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Subject: support high-rises in transition zones

From: Allie Lindstrom  
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 11:10 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: support high-rises in transition zones 

Dear Planning Commission, 

I am writing to express support for high-rises in transition zones--and generally speaking, more dense 
housing. I support more neighbors!   

I am a lifelong Ann Arbor resident and renter. Despite both my partner and I earning around the 
median income for Ann Arbor, our ability to stay in town--and live within bike/walking distance of 
essential services, which we see as not just a nice-to-have, but a key source of health and 
community--is a constant source of anxiety for us.  

Allowing high rises and maximizing transition districts is a key way to keep building housing for 
everyone who wants to live here.  

Thank you for the work you do. 

Best,  

Allie Lindstrom  


